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From your Session 
 

As usual, I have been  
struggling to think of what 
to write about for some 
time and I canõt seem to 
get my mind out of all of 
the difficult scenes that 
have filled our screens  
lately.  From political divi-
siveness and unease to 
hurricanes and a major 
earthquake, it is easy to   
be overwhelmed with      
information and a feeling 
of helplessness.   
 
Then, this afternoon, we 
were doing some cleaning 
and had to have a òfamily 
meetingó to  address a  
particular issue.  We talked 
it out, and at the end of it,   
Tristan suggested we end 
with a prayer which he 
led.  Ending the prayer, he 
asked that òJesus help to 
keep things calm and get 
us through rough timesó.    
 

 

What an eye opener that 
was.  I immediately 
thought of the verse in 
Mark where Jesus calmed 
the storm for the         
disciples.   
 
As we are all His disciples, 
and experiencing our 
own storms in this ever 
turbulent world, let us  
remember (as Tristan did) 
to pray and look to Jesus 
to help calm our storm. 
 
He rose and rebuked the wind, 
and said to the sea, òPeace, be 
still!ó Then the wind ceased and 
there was a great calm.  
   Mark 4:39 
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The Epistle 2  Church News   

The Agape Ladies Bible Study will 

hold its first meeting at 1:00 at the 

church on Wednesday, September 13.  

This year's lessons are from the  

Horizons publication "Cloud of  

Witnesses: The Community of Christ 

in Hebrews."  Please contact Connie 

Steger at 972.741.7932 if you have 

any questions. 

Agape Ladies Bible Study 

Help the youth raise money for activities and  
2018 Summer Camp.  Enjoy a 
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